
Bruce McLaren Intermediate School 
Principal’s Update: 14 March 2022 

 
For Bruce McLaren Intermediate School Parents and Caregivers 

 

 
Kia ora BMIS community whanau. 

Week 7 has commenced positively with many students returning to school. 

As per the Government's Covid-19 Omicron response, the isolation period for positive and household 
contacts has changed from ten to seven days. Students who have now completed seven days, and 
are symptom free, should now return to school. 

We would like to reiterate that our data shows that there has been little transmission within the 
school, so we would like to encourage students to come back to school for face to face learning. 

BMIS mitigations continue on site: sanitizing, encouraging social distancing, ventilation, cleaning, 
wiping and mask wearing when indoors. 

We are fortunate to start our week with fabulous weather again, and hope that this continues to 
allow our students to enjoy our large outdoor spaces. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Ngā mihi 

 

Liz Wood 
Tumuaki – Principal 
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